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Parent Notification of MACS Title I Programs 

   
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians:  

  

The Maritime Academy Charter School receives Title I Federal Funds annually.  The amounts of 

these funds change from year to year depending on student enrollment and the percentage of 

qualifying students.  Your completion of our Household Survey, posted on the MACS website, is 

critical in determining our funding.  

  

The purpose of Title I funds is to help insure all children have access to the support they need to 

meet the rigorous Pennsylvania Academic Content Standards.    

  

At MACS, we use our Title I funds to purchase and upgrade technology, purchase instructional 

aids for classroom use, and fund some teachers’ salaries to keep our teacher: students’ ratio at an 

optimal level for effective learning.  

  

At various times during the school year, Maritime will hold Parent Informational Meetings to share 

program updates and progress and to ask for your opinions regarding how we should allocate our 

federal funds. We hope you will take advantage of these enlightening program meetings. As a 

parent of a student in a Title I Schoolwide school, you have the right to request the qualifications 

of your child’s teachers and/or paraprofessionals working with your child.  

  

Should you have questions about MACS Title I programs and services, please feel free to contact 

me.  

  

Sincerely,  

  

   
Eugene Mattioni, Esq.  

Chief Executive Officer   


